
Government of Pakistan 
FINANCE DIVISION 

(Quality Assurance — I Section) 
(HRM Wing) 

CIRCULAR  

Subject:- 	INVITATION FOR DIRECTOR'S TRAINING PROGRAM (DTP) UNDER 
THE STATE OWNED ENTERPRISES-SOEs (OWNERHIP & 
MANAGEMENT) POLICY, 2023  

Executive Development Institute (EDI), National School of Public Policy 

(NSPP), Lahore vide its letter No.NSPP-EDI(2nd  DTP-SOEs)/2025 dated 9th  July, 2025 

on the subject cited above states that NSPP is holding a training program on 

"Directors' Training Program for State Owned Enterprises (SOEs)" from 18th  to 

20th  August, 2025. 

NSPP invites suitable nominations from this Division. This training aims to 

bring together participants froM diverse sectors on a common platform to foster 

knowledge exchange and oollaboration. Participants will gain comprehensive insights 

into key aspedts Of State-Owned Enterprises (SOEs) Corporate Governance, including 

the Legal Franiework, Roles 	e sponsib I I ities of Directors and Principles of Financial 

Stewardship. The Course fee is Rs. 150,000/- (Rupees one hundred fifty thousand only) 

per participant. 

All interested Officers (BPS-17 & above) of Finance Division are 

requested to furnish their nominations duly recommended from the AFS/head of the 

Wing concerned to QA-I Section by 8th  August, 2025. 

adiha Rafique) 
Section Officer (QA-I) 

Ph: 9208523 

All Officers (BS-17 & above) of Finance Division. Islamabad  
Finance Division's U.O. No.F.3 (15) QA-I/2014 dated 18.7.2025 

Copy to:- 
* 	Webrbaster, with the request to upload the circular for information on Finance 

Division's website. 
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